
CT DEEP DIVISION OF FORESTRY----2020 APPLICATION FOR FUNDING 

INTRODUCTION TO THE FIRE SERVICE- CT FIRE ACADEMY 

The CT Division of Forestry will be able to provide a $650 scholarship to assist a limited number of students who wish to attend the 

CT Fire Academy’s ‘Introduction to the Fire Service’ program being offered in July. This scholarship application must be filled out 

completely and returned to the Division of Forestry, no later than the close of business March 6, 2020. Applicants will be sent a 

notice of the status of their scholarship application by March 13, 2020. Successful applicants will then have to make application to the 

CT Fire Academy . A link to the application follows: 

https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/CFPC/_old_files/IntroFireService/2020-ITTFS-Application-rev.pdf?la=en 
 
 

To be filled out by the applicant, then given to the Fire Chief to complete 

Fire Department: # years involved with your Department: Age: 
 

 
Student name: Address: 

 

Email: 
 

(Use separate paper if needed and attach to the application) 

1. In less than 50 words tell us why you are a member of your fire department, junior corps or explorer post? 
 

 
2. In less than 100 words tell us what you think you offer your fire department, junior corps or explorer post? 

 

 
3. In less than 100 words tell us why the “Introduction to the Fire Service” is important to you? 

 

 
 

Applicant signature:    

 
 

To be filled out by the Fire Chief (please prioritize all applications) 

Chief’s name: priority of 
 

 
Fire Department contact for the cadet/explorer program: phone: 

In less than 50 words tell us why this applicant should be funded for this class: 

 
Return to: Division of Forestry, 79 Elm St, Hartford, CT 06106  

Tel: 860-424-3630, Fax: 860-424-4070, Email: deep.forestry@ct.gov  

Return by March 6th, 2020 
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